
From:
To: Hilary Saunders
Cc: Planning; 
Subject: Cloughton Moor Woods - PA NYM/2020/0053/FL
Date: 05 February 2020 15:15:18

Hello Hillary
 
Further to your request for a Tree Survey, I confirm there are no trees within
the application site or in the immediate vicinity of the proposed access.
 
To assist with your evaluation, I attach some photos which clearly indicate
the area is clear any trees, and as such, could you please confirm it will not
be necessary to undertake a tree survey.
 
Best regards
 
Richard   
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